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Friday 20th October 2023 

  

Yr 5/6 Residential – Frontier Centre  

30th September – 4th October 2024   
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

We are pleased to inform you that a 5 day residential trip will be available for 

children in Year 5/6 next academic year.  

The date for the residential is Monday 30th September – Friday 4th October 2024.   

  

The trip will take place at the Frontier Centre in Irthlingborough, Northants, which 

is approximately 25 minutes away. The Frontier Centre offers fantastic facilities 

and a large range of activities that the children can gain a huge amount from. A 

residential trip has many benefits for children including: boosting children’s 

confidence and self-esteem, giving a sense of personal achievement, encourages 

team building and teaches problem solving. Children will also be able to create 

memories that will last a lifetime.  

 

 
  

The cost of the trip is likely to be approximately £365. Once numbers have been 

confirmed will be able to give you a final cost for the trip. This covers 

accommodation, meals, activities and transport for the 5 days. To secure your 

child’s place, we require a NON REFUNDABLE deposit of £50 which is due by 

Friday 1st December 2023.   
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You may be eligible for up to a 50% discount if you get Free School Meals or in 

receipt of  ‘Pupil Premium’, please speak to the school office for more information 

or to find out if you qualify.  

  

The deposit and consent for the residential need to be paid via SCOPAY.  

https://www.scopay.com/login.html  

   

We are able to take a maximum of 54 children on this trip therefore places will be 

allocated on a first come, first serve basis. Those received after that will be placed 

on a waiting list in the event of a place becoming available. Information on 

further payments to cover the outstanding balance will be issued next academic 

year.   

 

This will be the last chance for your child to attend a residential trip at St. 

Andrew’s. Unfortunately they will not be offered the chance again. We really 

hope as many children as possible are able to attend this amazing trip.  

  

Yours Faithfully,  

The Year 5/6 Team  
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